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Comments: Holland Lake used to be one of the most quiet, pristine areas in NW Montana.  As tourism has

exponentially increased the last several years, the area is becoming a zoo.  The campgrounds and swimming

beach are full all summer, the trailhead parking lot is often spilling back onto the main road to the Lodge, the

condition of the road from the bridge to the Lodge has continued to degrade, and the dust in the summer is

ridiculous.  Increasing the capacity of the Lodge by threefold is only going to exacerbate the issue and lead to

increases in everything else- traffic, parking, noise, watercraft on the lake, fishing pressure, degradation of the

roads, impact to the trails in the area, etc.  Why should a profit-seeking corporation, from out-of-state for all

matters, be allowed to destroy the tranquility and natural resources of one of the last best places in our great

state?


